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December 11, 1992

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington D.C. 20555

PLANT HATCH - UNIT 2
NRC DOCKET 50-366
OPERATING LICENSE NPF-5
GENERIC LETTER 89-16
COMPLETION OF HARDENED VENT INSTALLATION

NRC_TAC NO. M74870
Gentlemen:

On October 24, 1989, Georgia Power Company (GPC) responded to Generic
Letter 89-16, “Installation of a Hardened Wetwell Vent." The generic
letter informed owners of BWR plants with Mark | containments of the NRC
program for disposition of fissvces related to the Mark [ Containment
Performance Improvement Program and encouraged licensees to voluntarily
install a hardened vent under 10 CFR 50.59. In our response, GPC committed
to instell a hardened vent on Unit 2 before startup from the end of
cycle 10 refueling outaoce,

This letter provides notification of completion of the hardened vent
installatinn on Plant Hatch Unit 2. As specified in our response letter,
this installation wa~ comg‘eted during the Fall refueling outage which
recently ended. This completes all action in response to Generic Letter
89-16 for Plant Hatch Unit 2.

If you have any questions in this regard, pl~ase contact this office.

Sincerely,
Q 2l ll)~
4 9. T. Beckhaw, Jr.
MCM/cr

cc: (See next page.)
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